HB 2409 -- RIGHT-OF-WAY MANAGEMENT AND TAXATION
SPONSOR: Falkner

The Task Force on the Future of Right-of-Way Management and
Taxation, was established to study best methods for right-of-way
management, taxation of video services, and the future revenue
needs of municipalities and political subdivisions as such revenue
relates to video services. The task force was required to submit a
report to the General Assembly by December 31, 2023, and the
authorization of the section expired on December 31, 2023.

This bill extends both deadlines to December 31, 2026.



